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HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 
It is lovely to see you back in the club after the festive break! 

 
  

 
 
We are excited to be able to organise and 
run our Annual Club Competition on Sun-
day 29th April 2024.  
 
The club competition is only for members of 
Berkhamsted Gymnastics Club and is avail-
able for everyone to enter. Our club compe-
tition will allow members to work on a floor 
routine, vault and floor beam section for 
their age and compete against other mem-
bers of the club who fall within the same 
age bracket. There will be a set floor and 
beam routines for each age group which 
your child will practise in their gymnastics 
sessions, as well as us giving them a copy 
of the routine for them to try and remember 
at home!  
 
The club competition is due to run on Sun-
day 28th April and your child will only be 
there for a couple of hours, depending on 
when their age group is competing. We are 
running the competition in the ‘Dojo’ which 
is based in the building opposite to our 
gymnastics club to enable lots of spectators 
to come along and support the gym-
nasts.  We will be able to confirm the time 
for your child once entries close.  
 
The entries will open on Monday 26th Feb-
ruary and we will be closing the competition 
entries on Thursday 28th March 2024.  
You can enter your child via your Love Ad-
min account. The cost to enter is £22.00 
and it will be a fun day to celebrate your 
child’s gymnastics and development. 
 
Please let a member of our team know if 
you have any questions or queries at all. 
 
 

 

Birthday Parties! 
 
Our birthday parties are the perfect way to 
celebrate your little one’s birthday! With 
exclusive use of our gymnastics facility and 
party room, we can help your little one and 
their friends celebrate in a fun and 
structured environment.  
 
Please contact 
membership@berkhamstedgymnastics.co.uk 
for further information.  
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FEBRUARY - Half Term Camps  
 
We are excited to announce that our 
February Half Term Holiday Camps are 
now available to book.  We have half 
and full day options available - places 
are starting to fill up fast. You can book 
your child onto any of the camps via 
your Love Admin account. We currently 
have spaces on: 
 
Tuesday 20th February – AM & PM 
Wednesday 21st February – AM & PM 
Thursday 22nd February – PM Only 
 
Non-members are also welcome but 
they will need to book directly through 
our website.  
 
 
Children aged 4 can only attend the 

half day morning sessions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

  

Club Kit 
 
We have a great range of club kit and  
all available to view within our recep-
tion area. We have many items in 
stock in a range of sizes: 
 

• Leotards 
• T-shirt 
• Water Bottle 
• Drawstring bag 

 
Please get in touch to find out more at 
membership@berkhamstedgymnastics.
co.uk – full details of sizes and prices 
are also available on our website. 
Please note, we are not able to stock 
all items in every size and we 
sometimes have to wait up to 6 weeks 
for an item to be prepared and sent to 
us after you have placed your order.  
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